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Twenty-one day Divine Principle and True Parents’ Life Course workshop that took place in 
Moscow area from July 24 to August 13 of 2017 gathered 10 participants with 2 second 
generation teenagers among them. During the workshop participants gained profound 
emotional and intellectual experience. Everyday schedule included 3 lectures, sports, evening 
family programs and much more. The feedback from participants was generally positive, and 
staff looks forward to see participants' lives change in the future with a new insight of the 
Divine Principle and True Parents' path. 

21-DAY DIVINE PRINCIPE AND TRUE PARENTS’ LIFE COURSE 
WORKSHOP IN MOSCOW, RUSSIA 



PEACE ROAD IN RYAZAN CITY, RUSSIA 

In Ryazan, the Peace Road project has been held since 2015. It is already becoming a 
good tradition to meet and celebrate together. This project is supported by volunteers, 
people who believe in eternal values. The summer part of 2017 consisted of 2 stages: 
the quest "Bicycle tour" and a festive concert including ball dance show. At the heart of 
the Peace Road project is the idea of connecting all the continents with one road. 



On August 12th a church center was opened in Tula city of Russia. It was a remarkable 
event because the center was purchased on the money Blessed families and members of 
Tula have been accumulating for several years. National Leaders couple of Yury and Olga 
Gavrilins was present at the opening ceremony. They awarded with memorial certificates 
and gifts members who made significant investment for the center. The center has two 
rooms – for meetings and for children. We are looking forward for the development of 
church community of Tula city! 

OPENING OF CHURCH CENTER IN TULA CITY, RUSSIA 


